From: Blake, Kent

To: ‘Spieker, Marc'

Sent: 5/6/2009 1:09:00 PM

Subject: Wind Power PPA
Marc,

Regarding the wind contract we discussed this past weekend, if | were to get you a Board paper at the end of this week, when
do you think you would be able to put this before the Board? As we discussed, the general idea would be to get Board
approval, execute the contract with its regulatory out (at our sole discretion) and have the contract only take effect if and when

we receive satisfactory regulatory approval.

Kent
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